
 

Lingfield Education Trust 
c/o Corporation Road 
Community Primary School 
Corporation Road 
Darlington 
DL3 6AR 

 

 

 

 
25th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Summer Fair 2024 – Friday 5th July  

 

We are nearing the end of another extremely busy school year, and our ever-popular Summer Fair is nearly 

upon us!  This is one of the most hotly anticipated events in our school calendar: we know how much our 

children and parents look forward to it, and it is an opportunity for school to raise vital additional funds.  Your 

generosity in making the event such a massive success every year is greatly appreciated, and we are relying on 

your continued support and assistance in making this year’s fair just as fantastic as previous years. 

 

We are therefore asking for donations of the following: 

 

 RAFFLE PRIZES – please contact Mrs Clay at the school office if you, your business or your workplace 

could donate an item or voucher towards our ever-popular raffle. 

 

 BOTTLE TOMBOLA PRIZES – bottles of any description including fizzy pop, toiletries, sauces, juice, 

wine etc. 

 

 TOMBOLA PRIZES – any unwanted gifts or unused items that would make suitable prizes. 

 

 CAKES and BAKES – any cakes, tray-bakes or home baked items which you could bring into school on 

the morning of the fair (please do ensure that boxes are named so that we can return them). 

 

 CUP TOMBOLA – please fill the cup which your child will be bringing home with small treats – see cup 

tombola letter which will be sent out shortly for full details. 

We really appreciate all the help and support that parents provide to our school and hope that you will assist 

us in making this event a successful and memorable one. 

 

As always, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Many thanks 

 
 

Mrs A Young  

Head Teacher 

 

 


